
 
St Mary’s C of E Primary School 

KINGS CORONATION CELEBRATIONS  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III we will be having a special 
Coronation Day on Friday 5th May. This will involve a selection of activities 
that children will do in their classes and will finish with a Royal Garden Party.  

After school we will be holding a Royal Art Exhibition in the school hall which 
you are invited to come and visit. Each child in school will have a piece of 
work on display and refreshments will be available. This will also be an 
opportunity for you to meet Mr Davie and Mrs Smith – our new Head teachers.  

We would like you to help with a few things in preparation for our celebrations … 

At home we would like each child to create their own Wild Crown from 
items found in nature.  This activity is in recognition of His Majesty the 
King and Her Majesty the Queen Consort’s concern for the environment. 
We will send home a strip of card for your child to use to make their 
crown. You can then go out into nature and find beautiful examples of 

natural objects (such as leaves, petals and twigs) to stick onto your crown. Think carefully about 
the objects you pick, don’t take more than one of each object and don’t take the ‘last one’ of anything 
you find. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to three children in each class. There will also be 
a Wild Crown Parade where children can show their crown to the rest of the school!  

We would like our children to come to school dressed in red, white and blue for the Coronation Day 
(Friday 5th May) and it would be really helpful if parents/carers could donate £1 for this which we 
will use towards special treats for the Royal Garden Party.  

We look forward to seeing you at our Royal Art Exhibition between 3:15pm and 4:15pm on Friday 
5th May!  

Warm wishes,  

The Staff Team 

 


